St. Peter’s School, Sector 16 A, Faridabad.
Phone — 0129 - 4273333. Email id: st.peters_fbd@yahoo.co.in

s Circular SPS/03/2020
Dear Parents,

We are glad to inform you that new session (2020 — 2021) for L.K.G. starts from
28" March, 2020. The complete information is as follows.

1. Orientation for parents - 28. 03. 2020 (Saturday) 09:00 am to 11.00 am -
& Welcome day (Compulsory for all)
Parents can accompany their wards to the school and can interact with the
class teachers. (Timing — 09:00 am to 10:30 am)

3. School Timings - 08:30 am to 12:45 pm (30. 03. 2020)
4. All Saturdays will be holidays for classes L.K.G. to ll.

5. Availability of school books: 24. 03. 2020
Authorised bookseller: Mishal Enterprises

Shop no.10, Housing Board Colony Market
Behind Karan Properties, Near Police Chowki

Sector 21 D. (9811536316)

Note: Books will be available after 15" April, 2020, at House No. 888/GF,
H.B. Colony, Sec. 21 D, Near Police Chowki Faridabad.

6. School Uniform : School uniform will be available at SMART WEARS 1B/43,
Near Hotel Delite, NIT, Faridabad. [Phone No. 0129-2413600]

7. School Fee: The rate of fee is subject to change from time to time due to the
increasing cost of teachers’ salary, maintenance of Digital
classes and other expenses. The school provides the facility to
pay the fees online through “St. Peter's School 16/A Faridabad
Mobile App”



Step to Pay Fee Online

» Download the Parent Mobile App available in Google play store and Apple
Store by searching for “St. Peters School 16A Faridabad Mobile App” or via
this link https://tinyurl.com/sps16a

» Login to the app using Students Admission Number and Date of Birth as
credentials.

» Go to fee section and click the Rupee Symbol (%) or Click the Pay Fees
button on home screen.

» Select the fee to pay and click “PROCEED TO PAY”.

» Follow the onscreen instructions; select one of the available payment
methods like Debit Card / Credit Card / Net Banking.

» Once payment is successful, you can get a payment receipt in the Fee Paid

section.

» Parents can also pay fee online via the school website www.stpetersfbd.ac.in

We look forward to your association in the new academic year and
extend a warm welcome to every child for a joyous and successful
academic year.

s
Sr. Nirmal Mary

Principal



